
Dear Secretary

 

Please find attached the 2025 Men’s County Approved Form ACP-1.  Please check your own club 
members list of badged players to make sure it is correct and up to date.


It will not show Hertfordshire Badged players or indeed any who have recently transferred/joined 
your club from another club since the end of the 2024 season or indeed returned to bowls as a 
playing member or who may wish to be considered for selection for 2025

 

If you have any Full County Badged Players within your club that would like to be added to this list 
please do so manually. If any member listed is no longer a member of your club please highlight 
this on Form ACP-1.  All Unbadged players now have to achieve the required number of 10 points 
before they will be added to this list. Please advise those collecting points in your club of the 
change.

 

Attached is also Form ACP-2 which is for you to copy and pass to the named members for their 
completion and return to yourself. Upon return the details are to be copied to Form ACP-1. All details 
requested must be completed, e.g., Telephone No & Email address. Shirt size is only required for 
members that do not already have a County shirt.

 

Form ACP-1 ONLY needs to be returned by email to scotfb-hb@yahoo.co.uk and received by myself 
no later than 10th MARCH Any forms received after this date may result in your members not being 
included for team selection this year.


Please note nominations for Eastern Counties League, Middleton Cup and Balcomb Trophy 
matches will be sent to clubs separately. The new Manager is John Simmons. 

 

If you have any queries or questions please let me know.


Kind regards

 


John Hay

 

John Hay

Life Member

Hertfordshire Bowls
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